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Hunter, Donielle 

From: ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us 
Sent: Tuesday, March 02,2010 3:02 PM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FirstEnergy Rate Case 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division 

Memorandum 

Date: 3/2/2010 

Re: Joseph Mann 
24884 Electric Dr 
Bay Village, OH 44140 

Docketing Case No.: 10-0176-EL-ATA 

Notes: My bill per month increased from 360.00 last Feb. 09 to 633.72 Feb. 10. When I 
called the electric company they told me their was a rate hike. 1 could see a 
increase of 100.00 or so, but this is robber plan and simple. I also learned 
that the company is getting many!!! calls, I can understand why. I can not 
beleive the PUCO would let this happen. 1 own a business myself and if I did 
something like this to good customers, I would be out of business. I hope other 
people speak up on this wrong doing. It's one thing to make money tha'ts great, 
but another to Rap- people. I'm sure you know what I mean. Your's truly, Joey 
Mann 

Please docket the attached in the case number above. 
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This is to certify that the images appearing are an 
accurate and complete reproductlcMi of a case file 
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